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Here is a sample of some of 

the special events 

happening this month. 

Please contact the office or 

visit our website to learn 

more.

Happy New Year! 

We are back after another 
busy Christmas season.  We 

would love to hear from 
you, how are you enjoying 

the new Newsletter 
format? Anything you want 

to see? 

In Loving Memory 

We were sad to loose the 

following member in 

November / December: 

Wyn Bailey Tom Foster 

Mary Megley Clowie Jickling 

Dave Dyck Jean Smith 
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Angel Tree 2023 
 

Thank you everyone for 
making our Christmas 

Hamper program a 
success. A huge thank 

you to volunteers 
Denise Patterson, Kathy 
Meuse, Cheryl Cordsen 

and Dave Schlinker.  

Friendship Club Christmas 
Lunch:  

On December 14th the 
Friendship Club had their 

Christmas lunch.  

New Books Added to 
McDougall Library: 

 
Here are some suggestions 

for your holiday 
enjoyment. We also have 
many puzzles of all sizes 

for you to take.  

http://www.mcdunited.com

